
 
 

Wine Tasting & Small Plates 
 
 

Saturday, June 3, 2017 @7:30pm 

 
 

 

At the home of Caren Jacobson & Blair Roberts 
814 Osgood Street, North Andover 

 

Join us for a brief Havdalah service, sample a variety 
of wines from around the world, enjoy good food 

and good conversation with friends! 
 

Suggested donation ~ $18 per person 
 

RSVP by no later than Friday morning, June 2 to Caren Jacobson, 
978.857.2587, carenblair@aol.com or 

Amy Sherr, 978.474.0540, office@BethIsraelMV.org 

 
Please let us know of any allergies/dietary restrictions. 

 


